
8th May 2017 

The last Reception Class library was last week, Wednesday 3rd May 

2017.  Please collect your child from the KS1 entrance at 3.15 p.m. 

every Wednesday from 10th May 2017 until the end of term. 

Please can your child hand in their library book and card to their 

Class Teacher. 

From September 2017 they will become a Year 1 pupil and library will 

be done during school lesson time as a whole class. 

Thank you for attending library with your child and I hope you have 

had an enjoyable experience. 

Mrs Batty 

 

 


